
Pursuant to the School Board’s Annual Agenda, adopted in January, the 
discussion of strategic goals and the development of exit outcomes should 
begin in May.   
 
The input from stakeholders has been combined and grouped by each of the 
four questions (enclosed.)  The school board should review the stakeholder 
input comments for accuracy. 

 
Next month the school board will assign the stakeholder input to the School 
Board Exit Outcomes. 
 


